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MEC KAUNDA TO OFFICIALLY HAND OVER TO CONTRACTORS FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF 

MAIN ROAD P187 AND L1524 AT PEACETOWN, LADYSMITH 

 

The KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Transport, Community and Liaison Mr. Mxolisi Kaunda will officially hand over 

to contractors for the construction of main P187 and L1524 at Peacetown in Ladysmith tomorrow. 

 

The project consists of upgrading the existing 12 kilometres long gravel road P187 to blacktop, including 

10 major bridges with the estimated cost of R120 million.  The upgrading of road L1524 will be from the 

existing gravel to blacktop for 4.7 kilometres at an estimated cost of R51.9 million.  

 

MEC Kaunda is expected to be accompanied by the members of the Legislature, Traditional leaders and 

Local leaders. 

  

The details of the event are as follows: 

 

Venue: Keats Sports Field, Peacetown (Ladysmith) 

Date:  Tuesday, 2 August 2016 

Time:  09h00  

 

Ends.  

 

Media contacts:  

Kwanele Ncalane: 072- 803 1462/ 079- 699 5755/ Kwanele.Ncalane@kzntransport.gov.za  

Nathi Sukazi 081 018 0518/ Nathi.Sukazi@kzntransport.gov.za 

Website: www.kzntransport.gov.za  

Twitter: @KZNTransport  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/kzntransport 
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